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Tag Rugby
On Wednesday February 25th we made the short trip to Arklow RFC grounds to compete in a Leinster schools tag rugby blitz. In total, we brought 84 children from 5th and 6th classes to the blitz. This meant that we had 6 teams taking part in what was a great day for everybody. There were schools there from all around Arklow. We trained during lunch time and after school with Barney Hynes from Arklow RFC, Mr.Doyle, Mr. Luby and Mr. Kelly. It was great fun for everybody, even though most of us had never played rugby before, except for in P.E. class! The weather wasn’t very kind on the day, however, everybody who went didn’t mind as it was a fantastic day of fun. We would like to than all the helpers in Arklow RFC who continue to make rugby fun for everybody in school and for all their hard work in making this an enjoyable day for us all.



